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This month’s value: 
Perseverance 

 
“Run when you can, walk when you have to,      

crawl if you must; just never give up!” 
Bear Grylls 

 

      

                  School News 

 
 Children in Class 4 had a great time this 

week developing their cycling skills as part of 

our annual ‘Bikeability’ training.  They spent 

time learning about safety on the road 

before working on their practical skills. 

 The summer term clubs began this week, 

with 88 of our children attending one or 

more of our after school sessions.  It is great 

to see so many taking up places – spaces 

are still available at some of our clubs if you 

would your child would like to  

 Alisha, Eva and Evan had a wonderful 

afternoon yesterday having afternoon tea 

with the Duke and Duchess of Marlborough!  

They were invited to Blenheim Palace to 

receive the Junior First World War Memorial 

Prize on behalf of their class.  Following a tour 

of the palace, the children were presented 

with their award by the Duchess before 

enjoying sandwiches, scones and plenty of 

cakes.  They will be producing a write up of 

the event which we will put on the Class 4 

webpage alongside some photographs.  

The award will be displayed in the entrance 

foyer. 

 We are postponing the Bag-a-Book until the 

Summer Fayre, where we will have a stall just 

for books.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
2015 

 

30th Apr Year 5 Super Learning Day 

4th May  Bank Holiday 

11th-15th May  SATS week 

18th May  Class Photographs 

22nd May  Sponsored Walk 

22nd May  End of Half Term 

1st June  Return to school 

2nd June Class 3 start Gymnastics 

18th June Country Dancing Festival 

19th June Non-uniform day 

                      Father’s Day Crafternoon 

30th June Sport’s Day Juniors – am 

                                           Infants – pm 

3rd July Summer Fayre 

 7th July  Numeracy Afternoon 

13th/14th July Leavers’ Productions 

17th July Leavers’ Service 

20th July  INSET & End of school year 

 

 
 

    

As the weather warms up can we ask 

that you apply Sunscreen to your child 

before they come to school and 

provide a hat for playtimes. Thank you 

                     
                                  Skills for Learning, Learning for Life 

  
     

    
Class 1 

Bailey, Finley, Isla and Zachariah 
Class 2 

Evie and Lily 
Class 3 

Alfie R and Leah 
Class 4 

Abbie and Charlie W 
 


